
Hazel  Trembath  Elementary  School 

 
 

 

 

1278 Confederation Drive, 

Port Coquitlam, B.C. 

V3C 6L9 

 

Phone 604-941-0517,   Fax 604-941-4786 

YEAR-END MEMO 
Final Week’s Events: 
 
Tues., June 18th Div. 3 Bowling 

Thurs., June 20th  Div. 2 to Rocky Point Park 

Friday, June 21st Grade 5’s to Playland 

Friday, June 21st  Grade 4’s to Hyde Creek Pool 

Mon., June 24th Gr. 5’s to Citadel Middle for Grade 6 for a morning 

Mon, June 24th Div. 7 & 8 to Harris Road Park 

Tues., June 25th  Final Year End Assembly 9:00 a.m. 

Wed., June 26th  Grade 5 Leaving Ceremony 1:00 p.m. 

Thurs., June 27th  Last Day for Students Dismissal at 12:05 p.m. 

 

Last Day of School Procedures 

The last day of school for all students is Thursday, June 27th.  Dismissal time for all students on this day 
is 12:05 p.m.  Our formal program of instruction will end at 12:00 noon on that day.  This may afford 
families the opportunity to get a head start on holiday traffic.  If you are personally unable to pick up your 
child, please make other arrangements to have your child/children picked up.  Staff will be in the building 
until the end of the day.  If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the office at 604-941-0517. 

 
First Day of School - Tuesday, September 3rd, 2013 
Please note that students will attend for 35 minutes on Tuesday, September 3rd, from 8:40 a.m. – 
9:15 a.m.  All NEW kindergarten students will report directly to Room #118.  All returning students will go to 
their previous classrooms.  Last year’s Kindergarten students will proceed to the Library.  New students 
should report to the office. 
 
New Kindergarten Students – Sept. 3rd  

 Students will report directly to their classroom. 

 All Kindergarten students will attend school with parents for a short meeting with their new 
Kindergarten teacher. 

 
 

Opening Week at Hazel Trembath 
We will begin the year with students returning to their last year’s classroom for the opening week.  Classes 
will be finalized after the first week of school in September. 

 
 
REMINDER: 
If you have any of the following at home:  library books, textbooks, team shirts – please 
return these items to your teacher or the office immediately. 
 



 

NEW DAYCARE FACILITY AT HAZEL TREMBATH ELEMENTARY 

SCHOOL!! 
 

We are very pleased and excited to announce that starting in August 2013 we will have an on-site Daycare 

in our school.  

 

Daycare at Hazel Trembath – opening this August! 
 

 

Hazelwood Early Learning is a full day child care program for children 

ages 3 – 5.  Opening this August, the centre will run 7:00 – 6:00 and 

offers an exciting and fun educational program.  For more information, 

see our website at www.HazelwoodEarlyLearning.com or call Pamela 604 

377-8385 for more information. 

 
 
 

 
NEW NEIGHBOURS?? 
If you are moving during the summer months, please provide us with a forwarding address.  Also, if you 
meet new neighbours over the summer, please encourage them to register their children at the school 
between August 26th - 30th.  This is more helpful than simply arriving on the first day of school. 

 
School Supplies for 2013-2014 
Creative Children School Supply order forms for next year were sent home last month.  If 
you missed the deadline but would still like to order from them please call 604-469-6403 or 
contact them at service@creativepacks.ca  

 

Lost and Found 
We have a lot of items in our lost and found box.  Please try to stop by the school to have a 
look or encourage your child to look for any items that they may be missing.   Anything 

remaining will be donated to charity. 
 
 
 

The Staff at Hazel 
Trembath wishes 

the H.T. 
Community a 

very happy and safe 
summer! 

 

http://www.hazelwoodearlylearning.com/
mailto:service@creativepacks.ca


HAZEL TREMBATH ELEMENTARY SCHOOL CALENDAR 2013– 2014 
 

September 3 Welcome Back to School 8:40 – 9:15 a.m. 

 4 Full Day of School 8:40 a.m.– 2:45 p.m. 

 6 Litterless Picnic Lunch 

 17 Student Photo Day 

 18 Meet the Teacher and Welcoming Evening 7:00 – 8:00 pm 

 18 Book Fair 

 19 Terry Fox Run School Assembly 

 20 District Pro-D Day (No School) 

 26 Terry Fox National Run 

October 4 Activity Day 

 11 First Interim Report goes home 

 14 Thanksgiving Day (No School) 

 17 Student Photo Retakes  

 17 Early Dismissal @1:45 p.m.  

 25 District/Prov. Pro-D Day (No School) 

November 7 Remembrance Day Assembly 

 8 School Not in Session (No School) 

 11 Remembrance Day Statutory Holiday (No School) 

 29 First Formal Report goes home 

December 5 First Report Interviews - Early Dismissal @1:45 p.m. 

   18 Christmas Concerts 9:15 a.m and 6:30 p.m. 

 20 Last Day of classes before Winter Vacation 

January 6 School Reopens after Winter Vacation 

 27 School Pro-D Day (No School) 

February  Kindergarten Registration (Dates to be determined) 

 6 Student Led Conferences – Early Dismissal @1:45 p.m. 

 10 B.C. Family Day Stat. Holiday – No School 

 21 District Pro-D Day (No School) 

March 7 Second Formal Report goes home 

 13 Early Dismissal @1:45 p.m. 

 14 Last Day of classes before Spring Break 

 17 - 28 Spring Break (March 17 – March  28) 

 31 School re-opens after Spring Break 

April 10 Individual/Class/Group/Team Photos 

 11 District Pro-D Day (No School) 

 16 Como Lake Relays 

 18 Good Friday Statutory Holiday (No School) 

 21 Easter Monday Statutory Holiday (No School) 

 22 Earth Day – School Grounds Cleanup 

 25 Litterless Lunch 

May 19 Victoria Day (No School) 

   20 District Track & Field Meet 

June 2 School Pro. D. Day (No School) 

 5 Parent Tea 

 20 Grade 5 Activity Day/Grade 4 Activity Day 

 24 Year-End Final Assembly 

 25 Grade 5 Leaving Ceremony 1:00 p.m. 

 26 Last Day of School for Students- Final Formal Report goes home 

 27 Administrative Day – Schools Close 

Please note that this Calendar is subject to change throughout the year  

 

 



 
 

SUMMER HOLIDAYS ARE COMING  

PLEASE LOOK AFTER THE SCHOOL 
  

 

 

Summer holidays are almost here and that means that the school in your neighbourhood will be empty. 

Empty schools can provide an inviting target for vandals. You can help keep the school safe. 

 

What You Can Do 

Keep your eyes and ears open for suspicious activities on the school grounds. Signs of trouble include late 

night trespassers and the gathering of unorganized groups of people.  

 

Everything you see and hear helps. Note the physical characteristics and clothing of individuals. If you 

see automobiles, jot down license plate numbers. 

 

 

Report All Suspicious Activities to the Vandal Watch Tip Line  

 

604-927-7600 
 

Call immediately when something raises your suspicions, 

Do not wait for the damage to be done. 
 

Your Call is Anonymous and Confidential 

 
No one will ask for your name or phone number. The Tip Line is available 24 hours a day. Security 

personnel will investigate and will take action or involve the police.  Do not get involved in a 

confrontation yourself. 

 

 

KEEP THE TIP LINE PHONE NUMBER HANDY. MAKE SURE THE PHONE NUMBER 

IS GIVEN ONLY TO RESPONSIBLE ADULTS. 

 


